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Discover Your Genealogy: Twentieth
Century Military Records!

Discover Your Genealogy: Twentieth Century Military

Records!

On November 11, 1918, world leaders signed an armistice ending one of the bloodiest

conflicts in human memory. Like other major military events in the twentieth century, this

moment has been immortalized in popular culture, but there’s more to this story, and it is in

the letters, diaries, and journals of Soldiers, and the U.S. Army’s records. Did you know these

items can be the key to unlocking your family’s history and can be found at the U.S. Army

TWENTIETH CENTURY
MILITARY RECORDS
AND GENEALOGY

PRESENTED BY THE
U.S. ARMY HERITAGE AND EDUCATION CENTER

§Saturdayy;
{lanuary;23/12016
10:30/AME

how to use military records

- of service to construct family 2
histories during World War I and

< World ‘War Il ;

Presentatlon starts at 10:30AM.
Novice, amateur, and expert

RSVP by Friday, January 15, 2016.

Lunch for purchase in the
Café Cumberland.

For.More Information or, to) RSVP:
717-245-3218 - www.usahec.org
Email: usarmy.carlisle

_. Free presentation and workshop on

genealogists are all welcome, Please

/| Heritage and Education Center in
| Carlisle, Pennsylvania? On

Saturday, January 23, 2016 at
10:30 a.m., USAHEC invites you
to join us for our annual
Genealogy Workshop, which
includes a presentation and

| hands-on workshop about using

the USAHEC Collection to
discover genealogy through
twentieth century military records.

by - | The winter history program will

feature an in-depth presentation

| by esteemed researcher and
~ |USAHEC Collection expert, Mr.

Marty Andresen. A hands-on
workshop will follow the
presentation, focusing on how to

| begin researching your family’s

history using World War | and
World War Il records from the



USAHEC Collection. These records include a multitude of primary sources, such as unit
histories and records, photograph Collections, newspapers, and numerous manuscript
collections. While this event focuses on twentieth century records, it is perfect for
genealogists, researchers, and students of all experience levels and periods of interest.

This program kicks off USAHEC’s Winter History Series, which highlights different eras and
topics in U.S. Army history, through special lectures and hands-on workshops. The next event
in this series is the 5th Annual USAHEC Re-enactor Recruitment Day, on Saturday, February
20, 2016.

The “Twentieth Century Military Records and Genealogy” event begins at 10:30 a.m. on
Saturday, January 23, 2016 and is open to the public and free to attend. Participants must
register to attend the event and can do so by calling: 717-245-3218 or sending an email to:
usarmy.carlisle.awc.mbx.ahec-ves@mail.mil

USAHEC’s exhibits, to include the “Cook Pot and Palette” art exhibit, “Treasures of USAHEC,”
and the Soldier Experience Gallery, will be open. Don’t forget to grab lunch at Café
Cumberland from 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m., and feel free to browse the museum bookstore.
Parking is free and the USAHEC facility is handicapped accessible. For more information
about this and all other events, please visit the website: www.USAHEC.org
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